
 

 

 

PPE information 

 

Due to the enormous costs incurred by the University, providing all ED students with 

personal protective equipment during classes in front of the patient - we, as a theoretical 

Department, ask you to bring your own disposable lab coats for all upcoming classes. Please 

prepare an appropriate outfit for microbiology classes in advance. 


